
Dear Seniors/Doctors/Nurses/Caregivers/Staff,

We hope you enjoy all of the cards made by children from all

over the country! SmileCard was created with the dream and

hope to make a difference in the community. We all care so

much and appreciate you so much. We hope that the cards

make you smile and bring more joy into your heart!

If you have any feedback for us, we would greatly appreciate

it! You can scan the QR code below, to open the page and send

feedback.

Sincerely,

SmileCard Team


